
From: ctleach@charter.net
To: "info@slocleanair.org"
Subject: Nipomo Mesa air
Date: Saturday, February 24, 2018 2:09:37 PM

I am unable to attend the upcoming meeting, and would like to voice my opinion that the
health of the Nipomo residents should be more important than the off road use of the dunes.

I am in favor of drastic reduction of the acres used for off road use, at least half of the current
use.  If possible, I would like to see no vehicle use of the dunes.  Only keep the beach open to
camping. 

Thank you

Carolyn Leach

444 Blume Street

Nipomo, CA
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